
Concerns  for  welfare  of
missing 13-year-old boy

Police  are  appealing  for  the  public’s
help trace a 13 year old boy reported
missing in Edinburgh.
Jamie Hogg was last seen in the Haymarket area of Edinburgh
around 10pm on 16th September and there are concerns for his
welfare.

Jamie is descried as 5’10, slim build. He was cycling a blue
and green Carerra mountain bike, and when he left home was
wearing a black Under Armour tracksuit top and bottoms, black
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and green Nike trainers and carrying a black Under Armour
backpack.

Anyone who may have seen Jamie since this time, or who has any
information on his whereabouts, is urged to contact Police
Scotland via 101 quoting incident number 3987 of the 16th
September 2020.


